The Honorable Elizabeth Steiner and Tawna Sanchez, Co-Chairs
Members of the Joint Committee on Ways and Means
Oregon State Legislature

Water Filtration Membrane Replacement
Amount Requested: $50,000
Dear Co-Chairs Steiner and Sanchez, and Members of the Committee,

On behalf of the City of Gearhart, | respectfully submit this request for Capital Construction
Funding in the amount of $50,000 to support the replacement of aging water filtration
membranes at our water treatment plant located at 321 1st Street.

This project is vital to maintaining efficient water filtration and ensuring compliance with state
and federal water quality standards. The existing membranes are nearing the end of their
service life, and timely replacement is critical to the continued delivery of safe drinking water to
our residents and visitors. Gearhart’s Public Works team will install the membranes, keeping
project costs low.

This modest investment will help us sustain a resilient and high-performing water treatment
system for years to come.

Sincerely,

ad Sweet
City Administrator, Gearhart, Oregon



